200 W 34* Ave.

PMB 411

Anchorage, AK 99503
October 27, 2013

4300 36" Ave. W
Seattle, WA 98199

Thank you for the wonderful results that you and your team
at Adjusters International achieved when resolving my fire
claim.

It took approximately six weeks of frustration and wasted
time after my fire to realize that I needed help in dealing
with my situation. My problem was that I did not have the
slightest idea or the expertise on how to deal with an
insurance claim of this magnitude. Engaging your services
was one of the wisest business decisions that I've ever
made.

There is no the doubt that you were able to recover more

than I ever could have on my own. I will forever be
grateful to you and Adjusters International.

Sincerely,

MW (‘Laza‘-‘lﬁ o

Dave Cusato



